
 

 

Council Update – May 17, 2021 

Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

 

Town Hall and KidSpace in-house program participants are gradually moving back up.  With 

everything opening back up on June 2 our June programs are already planned and have 12 in-

house programs scheduled. All July programing and schedules will go back to pre - 2020 on July 

1.  We will still offer videos online for some of our programs but our main goal is to get people 

back in person to our programs and activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Arbor Day 

We had a beautiful day for Arbor Day on April 30.  Comments have been made how the 

Crimson Red Maple Tree looks from the street.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Podium at the Cemetery 

The new granite permanent podium was delivered to the cemetery on May 6.  It will be 

completely installed by Memorial Day.  This beautiful piece weighs 2800 lbs.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meetings Attended 

July 4 meeting – April 30 

Cemetery Committee – May 5 

Trees and Decorations Committee – May 10 

 

 


